PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE
AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
Chemin Camille-Vidart 15, 1202 Genéve

Ne 435 /2024

The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to
the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights —
— Special Procedures Branch — and has the honor to share the enclosed
document outlining Brazil’s contribution to the report of the Special
Rapporteur on violence against women and girls, Ms. Reem Alsalem, to
the United Nations General Assembly on violence against women and girls

in sport.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil in Geneva avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High
Commissioner for Human Rights — Special Procedures Branch — the

assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, April 121 2024

To the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR)
E-mail: ohchr-registry@un.org / hre-sr-vaw(@un.org



